
The Directors would like to advise shareholders and the public that the
Company has commenced nego�a�ons for the disposal of certain idle assets.
The transac�on, if successful, could have a material effect on the business and
the share price. Shareholders and the public are therefore advised to exercise
cau�on and to seek professional advice when dealing in the Company’s shares.

By Order of the Board

MMunginga

Company Secretary

20 November 2023


